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I am a resident of a small town in northeastern Oregon.  i travel frequently to the west 

side of the state and have very much missed the rail service.  There is only one 

Greyhound bus scheduled per day, which recently removed the southbound transfer 

service I used to use from Portland to Corvallis.  I support bringing rail service back to 

our side of the state, and know it would be welcomed and used frequently by myself, 

friends and family. 

Thank you, 

Ruai Gregory 


